
 

August 18, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff Longbine, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 235-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Longbine: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 289 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 289 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 289 would establish requirements and fiduciary duties for pharmacy benefits 

managers under the State Health Care Benefits Program. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Health and Environment cannot estimate the fiscal effect of 

SB 289. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, KDHE 


